



Socowatercolor.org

March, 2021 PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

Happy Spring! I hope this newsletter finds





Annie Strack's painting "Toes in the Water" was juried into the Pikes Peak Watercolor Society International Biennial and she earned Signature Membership in PPWS.

CONGRATULATIONS ANNIE!



SCWS Members.

you well and we are hopefully getting back to life a little more normal. Maybe a new normal, but normal, nonetheless 😊 I received some kudo's from a few of you and that always makes me happy to be able to share the work and accomplishments of our members. Keep sending them! Our election year will be very simple since we have one member for each position. We will vote by a simple acclamation to accept the listed nominees next month. These are the members who volunteered to be elected for a position for the next 2 yrs.

President: Mary Cotner

Vice President: Coco Walker

Treasurer: Overseen by the board unless

someone volunteers before April 1st.

Secretary: Linda Roper and Board Member: Lynette Holmes. Thank you to Cheryl and Annette who had to step down, for all their hard work the last two years.

> Stay well and keep painting! Mary Cotner SCWS President

The purpose of art is washing the dust of daily life off of our souls.

Pablo Picasso



SCWS Kudo's



Still life with Road Runner and Coyote Ken McGowan

Ken McGowan was the top selling artist at the Artists Gallery in Canon City for the month of February. Congratulations Ken



Logic can take you from A to B, imagination will take you everywhere.

Albert Einstein



Joni Giarratano painted this adorable painting for a family member.

March 2021

Treasurer's Report

Cheryl Pennington

Beginning Balance:

\$3,990.26

Income: 0

Expenses: 0

Ending Balance: \$3,990.26